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T G S  E - N e w s l e t t e r  

Weõre on the Web! 

Check us out at  

www.tulsagenealogy.org  

Jan 2012  

January 19th, 2012, Genealogy Class & General Meeting  

6P.M. - Good and Bad Internet/Census Research  

Instructor, Janet Cottrell, Education Chair  

7 P.M. - òItõs On the Web Site! But Where? How? Why?ó 

Speaker, Dorothy Becknell, TGS Webmaster  

 

HISTORICAL TRIVIA  

In George Washingtonõs days, there were no cameras. Oneõs image 

was either sculpted or painted. Some paintings of George 

Washington showed him standing behind a desk with one arm 

behind his back while others showed both legs and both arms. 

Prices charged by painters were not based on how many people 

were to be painted, but by how many limbs were to be painted. 

Arms and legs are limbs,õ therefore painting them would cost the 

buyer more. Hence the expression, òOkay, but itõll cost you an arm 

and a leg.ó  d 

Navigating the TGS Website!  

TGS has a wonderful and instructional website. 

We are going to spend some time getting 

acquainted with all the information available and 

how to make it work for you! 

 

Our webmaster will take you on a 

tour of the website pages and 

attempt to answer any website questions you may have. So now is 

your time to find out what, where and how? d 



 

Nostalgia is a 

file that removes 

the rough edges 

from the good  old 

days 

 
-Doug Larson 

February 20, 2012 

TGS Meeting 

Come early to enjoy the fellowship and our hospitality 

Door prize will be awarded at meetings! 

If you have moved, changed your contact phone number or your 

email address, please inform Linda Brown, 

Membership Chair, (llbrown2000@cox.net) You will 

receive email reminders (or phone calls) of our 

meetings and other events in your mailbox...that is if 

we have your correct address.  d 

´Jacob Brownµ Wautauga Settler 
7:00 P.M. 

Speaker: Jim Hartsell 
   Up until the founding fathers signed the 
Declaration of Independence in 1776, the 
colonies were separate entities governed by 
appointees of the British crown. Boundaries 
between the colonies were ever-changing, 
especially on the frontier as new land was 
surveyed and parceled out. Settlers on the 
frontier lived with much uncertainty, enduring 
Indian raids, lack of supplies, and colonial tax 
collectors taking money for services and 
protection that were never received. With the 
Proclamation of 1763, these frontier settlers 
were further hemmed in as white settlement 
was outlawed west of the Appalachians. One 
group of settlers, however, was not deterred. 
Don³t miss the rest of this story¦ d 

Editorõs Corner  
 

Weôve had several members send me news items to be shared 

with the society. 

Terri walker is sharing this link http://ldnews.com/columns/

ci_19572322 

 ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŀƴ ŀǊǝŎƭŜ ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ ŀ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǿ ŀƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ǘƻ 
tŜƴƴǎȅƭǾŀƴƛŀ ŀƴŎŜǎǘƻǊ ±ƛǘŀƭ wŜŎƻǊŘǎΦ [ŜǘΩǎ ƘƻǇŜ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ōǊƛŎƪ 
ǿŀƭƭǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǎǘŀǊǘ ŎǊǳƳōƭƛƴƎΦ 

 

WŀƴŜǘ /ƻǧǊŜƭƭ  Ƙŀǎ ŘƛǎŎƻǾŜǊŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ±ƛǘŀƭ wŜŎƻǊŘǎ hŶŎŜ ƛƴ ¢ǳƭǎŀΣ 
hYΣ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŎƻƳŜ ŀ ōƛǘ ƳƻǊŜ ŀŎŎŜǎǎƛōƭŜ ŦƻǊ ǳǎΦ Lǘ ƛǎ ƴƻǿ ƭƻŎŀǘŜŘ ŀǘΥ 

рлрм { мнфǘƘ 9Φ !ǾŜ  
όфмуύрфп-пупл 

уΥол ŀƳ-пΥлл ǇƳΣ aƻƴŘŀȅ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ CǊƛŘŀȅ 

{ƘŜ ǎǳƎƎŜǎǘǎ ǘƘŜ ōŜǎǘ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ŜƴǘŜǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻŶŎŜǎ ƛǎ ŦǊƻƳ рмǎǘ {ǘΦ 
ŜƴǘǊŀƴŎŜ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ ŦǊƻƳ aŜǘ [ƛŦŜ ŀƴŘ Ǝƻ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ōŀŎƪ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎΦ ±ƛǘŀƭ 
wŜŎƻǊŘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ƛǘǎ ƻǿƴ ǎŜǇŀǊŀǘŜ ƻŶŎŜ ƴƻǿΦ d 

A major conference will be 

held in about a month in Salt 

Lake City: RootsTech. Last 

year's event attracted more 

than 3,000 attendees from 42 

U.S. states, four Canadian 

provinces, and 12 other coun-

tries. This is believed to be the 

biggest genealogy conference 

of the year in North America. 

This year's event, to be held 

February 2 through 4, should 

attract at least as many again, if 

not more. d 

http://www.ldnews.com/columns/ci_1957%202322
http://www.ldnews.com/columns/ci_1957%202322
http://blog.eogn.com/.a/6a00d8341c767353ef0162fed1327d970d-popup


 

And a wonderful time was had by all! 



 


